
ATTENTION VISITORS!

We are experiencing
an outbreak of infectious illness

You may wish to delay visiting at this time.

Please contact the nurse caring for the 

resident you are planning to visit.

REMEMBER to Wash Your Hands:

-on entering & leaving the unit

-before & after leaving a resident's room

-before & after eating 
-after using the toilet




